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NB Sno*Drifter News 
 
 

Hello Sno*Drifters  
 Here we are well into summer and all that is left of last year’s season 

are the memories of all those marvelous days on the snow. (Much better 
than thinking about the sand flies eh). Our club was very busy keeping 
the trails in tip top shape all season and our grooming equipment made 
it through without any issues!  We completed all the Trail work this 
spring, participated in Mid Summers Days Parade, and have been hard  
at work organizing the Groomer shed. 

 
     Attendance has been great at our monthly meetings so please try to 

make it out to the August mtg to catch up on what’s happening…. 
 

Mowing 
*Thank you to the Club Member(s) who have been mowing at the 
Groomer Shed so far, this summer. It has been looking great! 
 
Maps 
*Craig Bleeker is working on behalf of the Club in assembling new 
maps. This includes filling the Sponsor spots and collecting the $$, 
working with Trail Bosses to assure accurate Trail info, Updating City 
info, and coordinating with the other Clubs!! Thank You Craig….. 
 
HayDays Update 
*The ticket Raffle has ended and we were looking at new ways to 
replace that funding. Based on a previous meeting and member 
comments, the club has committed to do additional work setting trash 
containers out prior to the event and helping to staff Beverage Ticket 
Booths. Reach out to Kevin or Dudley (651-398-9573) directly as they 
have started to plan and need staffing commitment. 
 
Sign up has also started for the Demo track. We are on yr 2 of our 3 yr 
contract. New this year we are working two 4Hr Shifts on Saturday and 
Sunday. It would be great if we had (14) Volunteers each day (7 per 
Shift).  A signup sheet was started at the July mtg and is on the White 
Board at the Groomer Shed. Just add your name in an open slot. 
 
A Wrist Band for the weekend will be provided to all who volunteer to 
work at the event . With the Raffle Sales ending and the Grant In Aid 
always threatened it is more important than ever to take advantage of 
these opportunity’s. Our support of these commitments is very important 
so please reach out to Scott G, Dudley, or Kevin to help out. 
 
Work Days 
*SnoBarons have offered 2 upcoming “All” Club Work Days  out at the 
HayDays Site. They are July 20th and Aug 24th. Just show up at 8:30, 
check in at the Barn, and ware your SnoDrifters Shirt  
 
Communication 
As our club continues to grow, Clear communication is more important than  
Ever. Please attend our mtgs and share your thoughts. If you prefer to be 
anonymous another way is through our “Member” at large Andrew Eastman.  

 

 
 

Club Contact information: 

 
President : 
Kevin Gustafson  (651) 328-1839 
Vice President : 
Roy Ramberg  (651) 674-7668 
Secretary : 
Jane Sletten  (651) 492-8528 
Treasurer : 
Eric Ellsworth   (715) 417-2581 
Trail Coordinator :  
Scott Watters  (651) 775-6099 
Member at Large (Board):  
Gary Lindstrom  (651) 331-9244  
Member at Large (Members):   
Andrew Eastman  (612) 859-9263 

    
HayDays Mowing All Wends 
6:00 at Haydays 
 
Club Meeting Tues Aug 13 th 
7:00 at Groomer Shed 
 

Haydays mtg Thurs Sept 5 th   
6:00 at Groomer Shed 
 
Haydays Sept 7 th & 8th  
All day 

  
Club Meeting Tues Sept 10 th  
7:00 Groomer Shed 
 
Club Meeting Tues Oct 8 th  
7:00 Groomer Shed 
 
Club Meeting Tues Nov 12 th  
7:00 TBD 
 
Snomobile Saftey Dec 7th  
NB High School 
 


